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I oppose SB 243 because a CHL holders are the best law abbing citizens you can 

have, a CHL holder has been proven to save more lives than police. Taking away 

their ability to carry in a public building will just put more lives in danger, more lifes 

lost. 

 The 72hr wait period will also put more lives in danger because you are making a 

law abbing citizen  that needs to protect themselves unable to when they need it 

most. Besides being unconstitutional a 72hr wait period will do nothing for suicide 

prevention.  

 Making bump stocks and binary triggers illegal will make criminals out of a lot of  law 

abbing citizens that use them either because of disabilities or in competition events. 

SB 243 is just a bad bill that will cost more lives and cost taxpayers more money. 


